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Planning permission was granted for the proposed community building in 

May.  This is a major step forward in what we think will be a fantastic 

facility for the whole of Adderbury. 

 

Pitch preparation continues at the Milton Road site and we are 

continuing with our work on grant applications and finalising the business 

plan.   

 

We are unable to hold fundraising events at the moment but hope to be 

able to begin again later in the year. In the meantime, we have a small 

regular income from Easyfundraising and sales of Cherwell Lottery 

tickets. 

 

We are continuing to update members and villagers via social media, our 

website and monthly updates to members. 

 

A leaflet from the WFAC will be delivered to all households over the next 

few weeks giving positive information on the Governance Review and 

updating villagers on how the sports and community project is 

progressing. 

 

Many thanks to Adderbury Parish Council for their very generous grant of 

£500 which we will be using to help promote our project and maintain the 

WFAC website.  We have also received a £100 grant from Adderbury 

Farmers Market.   

 

 

 

 
 

Pam Haynes 

On behalf of the Trustees of WFAC 
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